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Notice of Alcohol Licenses Pending Assembly Action 07/15/2025

From Spano, Liza M. <Liza.Spano@anchorageak.gov>

Date Fri 5/23/2025 1:16 PM

To  northeastcommunitycouncil@gmail.com <northeastcommunitycouncil@gmail.com>

Cc Info <Info@communitycouncils.org>; Honest, Miranda L. <miranda.honest@anchorageak.gov>

[l]J 1 attachment (1 MB)
2025-2026 Thai Village Restaurant #3576 Renewal.pdf;

Dear Community Council:

As a courtesy, the Municipal Clerk’s Office is sending notice of an alcohol license application
within the Community Council’s boundary received from the Alcohol & Marijuana Control Office.
To comply with AS 04.21.010(d), you will also receive notice of the action going before the
Assembly no less than 10 days prior to the Assembly meeting.

The application is tentatively scheduled to appear before the Assembly at the Regular
Assembly Meeting on July 15, 2025.

Please respond before July 15, 2025, if the Community Council is in support of, neutral,
or in opposition of the proposed alcohol license.

If you have any concerns or issues with the above referenced establishment(s) we
recommend contacting the Municipal Clerk’s Office, Municipal Code Enforcement
and the State of Alaska Enforcement, and file a formal complaint, supplying
detailed information regarding your concerns.
e  Submit documentation regarding concerns or issues to the Clerk —
MuniLicenses@anchorageak.gov
e File a complaint with Municipal Code Enforcement — 343-4141 or online
HERE.
e File a complaint with the State of Alaska Alcohol & Marijuana
Enforcement — 269-0350 or email amco.enforcement@alaska.gov
If you feel that there are criminal activities taking place, please contact Anchorage
Police Department and give them information regarding possible criminal activities
associated with the premises.
e File a complaint with Anchorage Police Department - file your report
here.

You may also send concerns related to this proposed alcohol license to the Assembly at
wwmas@muni.org.

-If you notice a discrepancy with a license within your jurisdiction, please let us know-

Thank you,
Liza Spano



Scheduling and Business License Assistant
Municipality of Anchorage

Municipal Clerk’s Office

907-343-4264

Messages to and from this email address may be available to the public under Alaska Public
Records Law.



